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New Transport Infrastructure in Denmark  
DMdB selected as independent noise expert for the Danish Road Directorate 

July 11th, 2024 - Copenhagen, Denmark  

  

The Danish Road Directorate, in collaboration with Banedanmark, the governmental body responsible for 

Danish railways, is carrying out a strategic analysis of new transport infrastructure in the corridor across 

Lillebælt (the Little Belt sound) between Fyn and Jutland, covering both roads and rail.  

DMdB’s Douglas Manvell was selected as independent noise expert to assist the consortium in the initial 

analysis phase of the project where the initial screening sheds light on the overall possibilities and future 

perspectives of this infrastructure project both nationally and for the neighbouring area.  

As Kristian Gladbo Platz, Project Manager at the Danish Road Directorate explained “We needed an 

independent noise expert to support our strategic analysis team. Douglas was chosen because of his great 

knowledge of the area from an international perspective, including international standardization on noise”. 

Douglas Manvell adds “This was a great opportunity to contribute to the strategic planning of Danish 

infrastructure with my experience and expertise. The initial contact is very productive and interesting”. 

The Danish Road Directorate and Banedanmark are responsible for Denmark’s national road and rail 

infrastructure, respectively, including noise and vibration. This project investigates transport infrastructure 

in the Little Belt corridor, covering possible road, rail and combined road and rail connections. 

DMdB offers noise & vibration control advice and services to solution suppliers and application specialists 

to provide insight and quality assurance in a manner that makes business sense. DMdB’s world-class insight 

in applications, regulations and solutions is based on extensive knowledge and experience, and a unique 

position in international standardization and product knowledge.  

The project is described, in Danish, here. To learn more about the Danish Road Directorate, see 

https://www.vejdirektoratet.dk, For Banedanmark, see https://uk.bane.dk. For more information about 

what services DMdB can provide, visit our website. 
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